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Welcome back, Tommies!  Here are a few of the great things your 

TMBA has lined up for you! 

__________________________________________________________________ 

 SmallBall—grades K—3, every Saturday morning at the Dr. Losier Middle 

 School gym, from 9:00 am—10:15 am.  SmallBall runs from October 5 to  

      December 21, and registration is $60 (due to a fee increase by Basketball                  

 New Brunswick).  Every SmallBaller even receives their own t-shirt and  

 basketball!  You can register at the gym when you arrive...and if you’re  

 an interested Tommie parent, we’d love your help! 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 Mini Girls—Tryouts will be on Sunday, October 6, from 3:00 pm—4:30 pm at 

 the Dr. Losier gym.  We will have two teams, and any players currently in 

 grades 4, 5 and 6 are encouraged to try out.  Mini A is our competitive 

 rep team, while Mini B/C is somewhat competitive, but more  

         developmental.  Players will be placed on the appropriate team depending 

on  their age, ability, and overall readiness. 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 Mini Boys—Same as above, but the tryouts will be on Sunday, October 6, 

 from 4:45 pm—6:15 pm. 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 Elementary basketball jamborees—Your TMBA will again be  

     hosting three jamborees in the new year.  Your Tommie’s school              

     will provide that info for you as the date approaches. 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

If you have any questions, please e-mail kimc@nbed.nb.ca or call 

773-3508.  Can’t wait to see you in the gym! 

   


